
THE OFFICE OF 
THE SPECIAL 
EDUCATION 

OMBUD FOR  THE 
STATE OF 

NEW MEXICO  
CAN HELP!
We advocate for public school
students and their families

michelle.tregembo@state.nm.us
(505)841-4565

We provide comprehensive support
for people navigating the special
education system in NM

nmddc.org

Are you having a problem 
or concerns with your 

Special Ed services?




